
Kilmeen & Kilbree GAA Club Notes 21
st
 March 2016 

“Kilmeen Kubs 2016” Graduate in Style! 

The junior classes (junior infants-second class) of Kilmeen National School 

graduated from the school nursery programme on Monday last.  Each child had 

seven weeks of hurling and football coaching.  This programme would not be 

possible without the support of Kenneth McCarthy and all the staff at Kilmeen 

National School.  This initiative was organised by Marie Dorgan and Deirdre 

O’Leary.  Thanks to Paudie Crowley for his expert coaching every week and for 

making hurling and football so enjoyable.  Thanks to Rory Brimble for assisting 

at the weekly sessions.  All children were presented with medals on the final 

day.  These children are now attending coaching sessions at the club indoor 

facilities on Tuesday evenings.  U6 training takes place from 6.30-7.15pm and 

U8 training from 7.15-8.00pm.  The children can showcase their new skills at 

the club’s Easter camp which takes place from 29
th

-31
st
 March in Rossmore.  To 

register for the camp please ring Deirdre on (087) 9645831. 

 

U14 Football 

The U14 footballers opened their league campaign with a win over Ibane Gaels 

on Sunday morning.  They were trailing by a goal at half time.  However a 

much better second half performance ensured a victory.  The final score was 

Kilmeen 7-9 to Ibane Gaels 4-3. 

 

Lotto Results 

There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 17, 

21 and 36.  The lucky dip winners Flor McCarthy, James Hubbert and Jimmy 

Bennett.  Next week’s jackpot will be €2,100. 

 

 

 

 



 

 


